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Professor Dr. Richard Meyer

Braunschweig

Bismarkstraße 14

Braunschweig, 19 November 1926

Dear Colleage,

I have just read your 1923 rectorate’s speech in the "Hilfe". Without delay, I would like to tell

you without much I agree with the views expressed in it. It has long been clear to me that

there is only one way out of the current difficult situation: the formation of the United States

of Europe. Of course, I hardly believe that this goal can be
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achieved in near future. However, there are few other options to salvage European culture.

May your speech help spread your sentiments, above all in academic circles.
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Sincerely yours,

Richard Meyer


